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School A

Dear Parents and Carers,

Decorate a bauble for your chance to win

Children are invited to get into the Christmas spirit by
decorating a bauble to hang on the school Christmas tree.

Children will be able to purchase a plain bauble for £1 on
Friday 22" November 2019. These will be taken home to
decorate and bring back to school for judging on
Thursday 28" November, with the best bauble from T
each class winning a prize. After judging has taken
place all baubles will be hung on the school
Christmas tree before being sent home with
children at the end of term. To make sure you get
your correct bauble back please insure your name
is on the provided label and attached to your
bauble.

All money raised from the sale of the baubles will go
towards much-needed funds for the school.

This is a great opportunity for the kids to get creative
and have a bit of fun whilst raising essential funds for
our school.

Please be aware we have a limited number of baubles so
any breakages will unfortunately not be able to be replaced.

We can’t wait to see what designs you come up with!
Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Your PTA

AT AMBLECOTE WE ACHIENE BECAUSE TN OUR PUP

1LS WE BELTEVE!



Dear Parents and Carers,

Join us for a Christmas shopping event YULE love
We are delighted to offer you another opportunity to get your festive shopping sorted!

Amblecote Primary School PTA will be hosting a Christmas Pop-up shop in the school hall
on Monday 25" November between 2pm and 3pm and Tuesday 26" November between
8:50am and 10:30am.

As well as offering you the chance to purchase some of the remaining items from the
catalogue, there will also be some new items that were not featured with lots of stocking
fillers from as little as 10p! — but be quick and grab yourself some bargains, as stock is
limited!

Grab your gift wrap, some novelty gifts, toys, decorations, stocking fillers, there’s even a
pets corner for our beloved furry babies and so much more! All available at the Pop-up shop
at amazing low prices. Plus, with the added bonus you will be helping raise essential funds
for the school at the same time.

Please bring your own bags to take away your purchases. No bags will be available as we're
looking to go green to help gain our Green Flag Status for the school.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours faithfully,
Your PTA

AT AMBLECOTE WE ACHIEVE BECAUSE TN OUR PUPILS WE BELTEVE!



